Date
Your Ref
Our Ref
Contact
Extension

18 July 1997

4/0815/97TCA
Miss F Moloney
2376

Mrs G Walker

Hightown Praetorian Housing Association
White Lion House

70 Queensway

Hemel Hempstead

Herts

HP2 5HD

Dear Mrs Walker,

Civic Centre Hemel Hempstead
Herts HP1 1HH
(01442) 228000 Switchboard
{01442) 228376 Directline

REMOVAL OF HORSE CHESTNUT TREE AND WORKS TO SILVER BIRCH

AND CHERRY TREES

Your application for the above mentioned works was considered by the

Development Control Committee on 17 July 1997.

It was decided not to impose a Tree Preservation Order on any of the trees, but it
was considered that a more suitable tree should replace the Horse chestnut. The
woodlands officer will be happy to advise on appropriate species. Pruning to the
Birch and Cherry trees should be limited to prunlng of the canopies to a height of

4.2m above the carriageway.

Yours sincerely

Fiona Moloney

Senior Planning Officer
Planning Department



